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 CENTERING PRAYER INTRODUCTION 

Centennial, Colorado-An introduction to the practice of centering prayer will take place the first two Wednesday mornings in April at Saint Timothy’s Episcopal Church.


Founded sixty years ago in Littleton, Saint Timothy’s Episcopal Church moved to its present location in Centennial in the fall of 2000.


Saint Timothy’s embraces all people with the love of Jesus through joyful worship rooted in tradition, ministries for all generations and reaching out to those in need.  Located in Centennial, the church draws many parishioners from surrounding communities including Littleton, Englewood, Lone Tree and Highlands Ranch.

Saint Timothy’s Episcopal Church, 1401 East Dry Creek Road, Centennial, CO 80122; phone 303-794-1565; e-mail: sttims@sttims.net; web site: www.sttims.net

To celebrate and proclaim Jesus’ love.
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